
Need help with your electric and/or heating bill? 
The Maryland Energy Assistance Program (MEAP) provides bill assistance to low-income households 
in the State of Maryland to make their energy costs more affordable, to help prevent loss of service 
and to restore home energy services. 

Applications for the Office of Home Energy Programs are accepted at any time during the year (July 
1st – June 30th). However, applications are only processed July 1st – May 31st.  To receive 
assistance for this year (FY20), applications must be submitted by May 31st.  Applications 
submitted after June 1st will be held for next year’s cycle, beginning July 1st.  To apply for next year’s 
program, submit an application after June 1st.  Submitting both applications will allow approved 
households to receive both a FY20 and a FY21 grant.  

There are multiple ways to apply for assistance: 

Apply online at  http://dhs.maryland.gov/office-of-home-energy-programs/ 

Download and print an application 

Call your local office 240-777-4450 to receive an application by mail  

When County buildings re-open, you may Apply in person at your Local Energy Assistance Office. 

Montgomery County Department of Health and Human Services 
1301 Piccard Drive 

Rockville, MD 20850 
(240) 777-4450 

rapohep@montgomerycountymd.gov 

Residents may learn about and apply for additional assistance programs by visiting the Maryland 
Dept. of Human Resources website. 

https://mydhrbenefits.dhr.state.md.us/dashboardClient/#/home 
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